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February 26, 2014

To Owens Communications Staff:

This letter is to commend you for being an efficient, rapidly responding vendor of DeltaCore Energy. We
value support companies that respond quickly, act professional while on site, bill properly, and most
importantly provide products and services that work reliably and consistently.

All of our experiences, with the wiring and equipment adds you have provided, have been done
professionally and in a timely manner.

DeltaCore Energy appreciates our business relationship with Owens Communications very much and
looks forward to a long, mutually beneficial one.

Sincerely,
Matt Golladay
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DeltaCore Energy



